

Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.

Weekly Bulletin

14th February 2020

Sports Class



Attendance and Lates this week...

	Browne	Blake	Donaldson	Dahl	Morpurgo	Kipling	Rowling	Rosen
Attendance	90%	92%	90%	90%	<mark>96%</mark>	95%	93%	94%
Lates	5	1	6	5	1	1	2	8

Well done Morpurgo Class!

of the week

Brainiacs of the Week:

Browne	Cash and Rhianna
Blake	Chris and Terry
Donaldson	Alessandra and William
Dahl	Anayah- Noor and Henry
Morpurgo	Amelia and Tyler
Kipling	Melania and Theo
Rowling	Ritvik and Ele
Rosen	Holly and Leon

Sportiacs of the Week:

Upper	Jake	
Lower	Max	

Class Shield Winners:



Whole School
Attendance,
Year so far...
94.5%

Don't forget we are a <u>NUT FREE</u> school as we have children who have allergies! (let's leave them for the squirrels)

This Week In School...

Year 3 – have written a message in a bottle using the Oliver and the Seawigs book and it's characters. In Maths, they have been revising addition and subtraction methods. They have also worked hard in Art to complete a fantastic Monet display using all their artwork this term.

Year 4 – have been writing a narrative poem about Arthur's journey to Asgard in English. In Maths, they have been focusing on decimals, transferring their skills and applying their knowledge to money based word problems. In Humanities, they had a great time cooking and eating a Moroccan Harira soup! Meanwhile, in Science, they have been learning all about the water cycle and producing a piece of cross-curricular writing in the form of a diary entry.

Year 5 – have been learning about the link between fractions and decimal numbers in Maths. In History, they have been creating a leaflet about everything they have learnt in their *Ancient Greeks* topic. In English, they have been creating a newspaper report on Usain Bolt's Career and how AJ ran at the Olympic stadium.

Year 6 – have been working really hard during their mock SATs week to apply the skills that they have learnt over the past term. Well done everyone for showing such hard work and determination – you were amazing!

Happy Half Term! See you on Monday 24th February.

Spring Term Parent Consultation Evenings

You can now book online for our upcoming Parents' Evenings.
You can book online using our regular system at
http://www.parents-booking.co.uk/ivervillage

using the child's details or speak to the class teacher.

Please note, if your child has any apostrophes or hyphens in their names, please type your child's name without them as one word. Should you have any issues logging in, please call the school office.

School Pledge: 'I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.'



Date	Event			
17 th - 19 th	Half Term			
Feb	Holiday Club			
24 th	Start of School			
Feb	Half Term,			
reb	8.45am start			
	<u>Parent</u>			
3 rd	<u>Consultation</u>			
Mar	<u>Afternoon,</u>			
	from 3.30pm			
	World Book			
5 th	Day – Dress as			
Mar	your favourite			

character **Parent**

5pm

9am

Consultation

Evening, from

Assembly, from

Dahl Class

5th

Mar

12th

Mar

P4C - Question of the Week If I lose my memory, am I the same person?

Letters/Blogs out this week:

Interhouse Mile Y6 DCP Trip

opies of school letters are available on our website

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk

Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.





Safer Internet Day 2020

Safer Internet Day is designed to empower young people to take control of their digital lives. For 2020 the focus has been put on "online identity" and asking young people to consider whether they and their peers are truly free to be themselves online.

On the day we had a whole school assembly, taught specially designed computing lessons and our wonderful E-Safety Ambassadors read the story '#Goldilocks' by Tony Ross to all classes.



A Message From Bucks









SOMEONE NEEDS HELP

EMERGENCY VEHICLES REQUIRE A MINIMUM OF 10FT (3 METRES) CLEARANCE

Inconsiderate parking

Fruit Request!

Thank you all for your donations so

The fruit box has been a brilliant success this week and the children have been thrilled about the idea of new, healthy snacks for break time. The idea is for parents to donate a piece of fruit each day where possible to promote healthy eating. There will be a box outside reception for parents/children to drop a piece of fruit when they can.

This Week's Staffie Award!

This week's 'Staffie' was given to the teachers of the week, Miss Bjorck, Mrs Bowden and Mrs Orr for helping to run a brilliantly efficient Yr6 Mock SATs week to help all our Year 6s get exam

Don't forget to book Bluebells and Early Birds online. Go to https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3 or via our website.

Each Bluebell booking will cost a minimum of £2. You will be charged for any Bluebells Club your child is booked into but does not attend unless the school have been informed beforehand (or due to illness). Please also note, although we are able in most circumstances to book children in at the last minute to Bluebells, we do require parents to inform us. Any children left in our care after school hours will incur an extra £2 non-booking fee on top of their club fees. We will charge late fees of £5 per 15 minutes after 6pm.